
 
 

            

 
The club are going to hold Gaelic football training sessions for all girls 

aged P6 to Y9. 

 

The sessions will commence on Saturday 28th Jan in the Inverbrena 

Hall between 5-6pm. 

 

All existing and new players are welcome. 

 

Help from parents/guardians is needed. 

No previous coaching experience is required. 

 

To gauge numbers etc please DM Rory Sharvin 07563727930 to 

register your child. 

 


